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To whom this may concern, 
 
AISHA VALENTI REFERENCE 

On behalf of the City of Bayswater please accept this as an enthusiastic recommendation and 

reference for Aisha Valenti if you are considering working with her on any public art project. 

It was my pleasure to work with Aisha after we sought her services to complete a public art mural to 

improve the aesthetic at a local shopping precinct on Grand Promenade Bedford. Aisha demonstrated 

excellent communication skills, a clear understanding of the brief and took the time to assess and plan 

for the specific site specifications. She met our project timelines, bu and produced an excellent 

creative artwork which rejuvenated its location and has received incredible positive feedback from our 

community. 

Aisha is very passionate, proactive and produces ends results to be praised for.  

If you require any further confirmation please do not hesitate to contact me directly as we would like 

to be able to have installation completed as soon as possible. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

SHAUN MACKENZIE 

PLACE MANAGER 

 


